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4 April 2017 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

6th April – School Sponsor Day 

 

Our annual school sponsor day is nearly upon us.  This is where every child (and adult) takes part 

in a sponsored activity to raise additional funds for school.  The money raised is used in a variety 

of ways to benefit children in the school. 

 

This year the whole school (although not all at the same time) will be taking part in a ‘Danceathon’, 

for at least 26.2 minutes (the length in miles of a marathon).  Ms Tymon, our resident dance 

teacher, has kindly offered to lead the dancing. 

 

You will shortly find in your child’s book bag a sponsor form which we hope you can use to get as 

many pledges of sponsorship as possible (we encourage children to ask family members, or for 

you to take it to work - we do not want children to knock door-to-door around the village). 

 

Any money collected can be brought into school at any time.  Please ensure it is secure in an 

envelope – clearly marked ‘Sponsor Money’. 

 

We hope this will be a fun and healthy way to raise much needed funds.  So get those leg warmers 

and dancing shoes dusted off and ready for April 6th! 

 

If any parents wish to take part and help raise more funds, we will hold a Parent ‘Dance-a-thon’ 

in the Hall at 9am, once the children in are in class. 

 

Please indicate on the form section of Parentmail if you are willing / able (!) to take part in the 

Parent Danceathon. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Chappell 

 

Headteacher 

Hemingbrough CP School 



             

 

 

 

  


